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MINUTES OF A MEETING OF CONEY WESTON PARISH COUNCIL 

HELD ON THURSDAY 13TH JUNE 2019 at 7pm 

  

PRESENT: Councillors: B. Hogg (Chair), C. Flood, D. Haycock, J. Ladell (Vice Chair), R Salter (Clerk)  

No members of public.  

 1.  Apologies: received from Cllrs Chris Garman and Peter Clarke. 

2.  Declarations of interest: None 

3.  The draft minutes of the last meeting (9th May) had been pre-circulated; were taken as read and 

approved.   

4. Scheme of public speaking:  no one to speak. 

5. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION SESSION BEGINS.  

    PUBLIC PARTICIPATION CEASES  

6 OPEN FORMAL P.C. MEETING: Matters for discussion (members progress reports/actions) None 

MATTERS FOR DECISION:  

7.1 Co-option within 35 days of an election. Following the May election and discussion at the 

Meeting of 9th May Cllrs had duly approached a number of potential co-optees. 1 potential co-optee 

was keen to be involved but currently had other commitments.  

Geoff Mihr was happy to be considered for the role and has been involved with supporting the 

Council in the past with tasks such as the speed data.   

Cllr Hogg proposed that Geoff Mihr be co-opted to the Council, Cllr Flood seconded and it was 

unanimously agreed. 

Cllr Hogg would let Geoff Mihr know of the decision and Cllr Clarke would inform the other potential 

co-optee of the decision. 

8. Correspondence received and matters for Council’s attention since publication of the agenda. 

A letter has been received from a resident regarding her hedge, an acknowledgement letter was sent 

and Cllr Hogg has visited.  This will be discussed further at the next meeting. 

9. Date of next meeting confirmed as Thurs July 11th 2019.  

There being no other business the meeting was closed at 19.20 hrs. 


